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Currently, Corvallis is known as the home of Oregon State University, a school that has drawn some acclaim from
it’s athletic team successes, and more so as a school with outstanding graduate schools in engineering and the
natural sciences.   Due to the amount of attention the landfill expansion request has received not only throughout
Oregon but throughout the United States, if Republic’s request for expansion is approved, immediately  we will be
given a new moniker as Oregon’s Garbage Dump city.

I know I don’t need to explain the negative effects this will have on our city’s and county’s economics.
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